

## Class 1

We have had a lovely first week back in Class 1.

On Wednesday, we went for our first swimming session which was fantastic! All of the children were brilliant and had a great time splashing around in the pool. Everybody was very sensible and made us very proud.

In Topic this week, we have begun a new topic 'Going Places'. We introduced some modes of transport and will continue with this next week.

In RE, we are exploring fables and this week have reenacted the story of the Hare and the Tortoise.

In Maths, we have been subitising numbers to 5 or comparing numbers to 10.

Please can we remind all parents to send in swimming kits on a Wednesday, and PE



The children will be going out in small groups, into the local area next week, to learn about road safety. Have a great weekend!

Mrs Morris, Mrs Ratcliffe and the Class 1
Team: